
 

01/05/2024 

 

MIRRAT 2024/25 Tariff Review 

Dear Terminal User,  

 We are pleased to advise that, as per clause 6, Schedule 1 of MIRRAT's section 87B Undertaking with the 

Australian Competition and Consumer Commission (ACCC), the published tariff review process for FY 2024/2025 
has been completed. The outcomes will be implemented effective July 1st, 2024. 

 Through careful consideration we have decided not to seek any price increases or changes to our tariffs for 
the upcoming tariff period (July 1 2024 - June 30 2025).  

Thank you once again for your continued support and partnership. Should you have any questions or require further 
clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

MIRRAT has appointed Frontier Economics Pty Ltd as our Independent Price Expert (IPE).  
  
Any objections with reasoning should be submitted to MIRRAT via email jed.smith@mirrat.com.au and Frontier 
Economics Pty Ltd warwick.davis@frontier-economics.com.au no later than the 17th of May 2024. The IPE will 
then assess the proposed tariffs. 
  
Further information regarding our Price Dispute Resolution process can be found on our website.  
 
A full copy of the purposed tariff schedule containing the purposed tariffs accompanies this notice. 
 
 Tariff reviews will occur on an annual basis with the next review due May 1st, 2025. 
 

 

Regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

Jed Smith 

Head of Commercial and Stakeholder Management 

+61 (0) 410 004 290 
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